
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 29 October 2012 

6. CORRESPONDENCE 

 
 6.1 AMBERLEA STOCKS – THANK YOU 
 
  Attached is a letter from Amberlea Stocks thanking the Board for funding support to attend a ten 

day voyage on the Spirit of New Zealand in August. 
 
 6.2 PAL PRESCHOOL – JUNIPER RESERVE PINE TREES 
 
  Attached is a letter from Wayne Wright, Managing Director of PAL Preschool regarding 

concerns over the pine trees on the border of Juniper Reserve adjacent to the garden and play 
area of the facility. 

 
 


